
 

 

The Dudley Group shortlisted for Student Nursing Times Awards 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE       Friday 21st April 2017 
 
Three members of staff from The Dudley Group have received national recognition 

from the Student Nursing Times Awards by making the shortlist in the category of 

Educator of the Year. 

The team made up of Sarah Clarke, Victoria Perry and Kate O’Connor has been 

shortlisted for inspiring and motivating students. Their entry included testimonials 

about their work from students and colleagues.  

Winners will be announced on Thursday 27th April 2017 at the awards ceremony in 

London.  

*** ENDS *** 
 
For more information, please call Chace Smith, Communications Assistant for The 
Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, on (01384) 456111 extension 1064 or email 
chace.smith@dgh.nhs.uk  
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